
October 25, 1967 

Captain Morris Redding 
Apartment #401 
1464 Rhode Island Avenue, N. W. 
Wa hington, D. C. 

Dear Morris : 

It is certainly great to know that in a few days you will 
be back home with us. It seems like you have been 
gone a long time .. . I know it must seem much longer 
to you. 

I am sure th school has taught you ome new technique 
in policing, but a a police officer you have always been 
tops in our book. I hope some of the "Redding Philosophy" 
has rubbed off on some of the officers attending chool 
with you. 

All of us are mighty proud that you are going to be num-
ber d among the graduates of the F. B. I. National Academy. 
1 wi h that could be there ith you next Wednesday 
morning. 

With very good wi hand heartieatcongratulation , I am 

Sincerely, 

R. E tl Lander 
Admini trative A i tant 

EL:l p 




